From: Wendy Price Cartographic Services <maps@wendymap.co.uk>

To: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>, 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>, Sheila Currie <sheilacurrie15@gmail.com>

Sent: 22/09/2017 13:41:14

Subject: Re: Admin meeting



No paper from Comms as such this month but a few notes below :
1. AGM location will be Glachbeg – now booked for Tues 14 Nov from 6 till 10pm 
2. Reflection on Local Larder Launch could be useful – maybe just as email exchange. 
3. Could a short markets review meeting be useful – quite some time since we had one?
               Items for discussion could be – new leaflet for 2018 – general marketing – new suppliers – possible demos or entertainment
1. Will have results of my search for membership secretary for the meeting. 
2. Don’t forget – change of location for meeting – mine on Tuesday 26th Sept and Peter’s on Nov 1st

Wendy
